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J a m  appalled to see yet another application for consttuction of additional accommodation m the 
grounds of  Oak Hill House  There  have been at least two previous ones, which  were opposed by 
residents and rejected Oak Hill Park is already congested to the limit and w e  cannot cope with more 
residents and more  vehicles 

I strongly oppose this application and request that it be rejected 

Yours sincerely 
H u b e r t  Cassen 

25/06/2013 


